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The 'Glowing Ember Award' is presented to those parents and leaders who during the past year 

have given that extra bit of enthusiasm, which is so much a part of a successful pack, troop, or 

crew program. Each unit selects a volunteer to recognize who has made that difference – who 

has made Scouting better. 

 

In the last year Matthew has been the glowing ember for Pack 3301. He volunteered for wood 

badge training and became a den leader for the pack. Since attending wood badge Matthew 

has completed his ticket items; and he has become an active participant in all things scouting. 

He has become a leader both at the parent leader level and in the scout program. Matthew has 

continued to drive forward to engage and recruit more boys for the scouts and to help enrich 

the program top to bottom. 


